From: Don Murdock

To: HPD Preservation
Subject: 501 Texas Avenue
Date: Friday, April 26, 2024 4:07:27 PM
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Dear Sam:

I wanted to let you know that I am against the proposed changing of the structure at this
address. Too many people will occupy an already crowded corner. I can barely park around
the block now. I live at 3703 Duval Street. Don Murdock 512-584-3108.

Don
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